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13th July 2021 

 

Dear parents/carers 
 
After School Club Provision- Monday to Thursday only from September 2021. 
 
 
We are writing to inform you that, following continued monitoring of the uptake of our after school 
club provision, from September 2021, we will only be running after school club on a Monday, 
Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday (no Friday provision).  
 
This decision has been made purely due to a lack of uptake for the provision on a Friday.  
 
We are sorry for any inconvenience that this may cause. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Mrs C Gibbins 
Acting Head of School. 
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